Questions for Trawl EM Committee, September 2020

NMFS is seeking input from the Trawl EM Committee on the draft of the 2020 Electronic
Technologies Implementation Plan for the Alaska Region. NMFS appreciates feedback from the
Committee on all sections of the Plan, in particular for the following sections:

1) Strategic Direction for 2020 — 2024 (Section 2, pages 1-5)
a) What is the Committee’s vision for electronic technologies in trawl fisheries for the next
five years?
2) Regional ET priorities (Section 3, page 6)
a) What does the Committee see as the next steps or projects on the horizon? How do next
steps differ between full coverage and partial coverage?

b) How does the Committee envision incorporating shoreside monitoring and ET?



